
TERM 3 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 20

SEPTEMBER 2024

YEAR 12 TRIVIA NIGHT
On Thursday night Year 12 had their third annual Trivia Night event , bringing together
staff and students for an exciting event filled with laughter, teamwork, and friendly competition.
Pizza and drinks were served as participants had to put their knowledge to the tests across a
variety of categories such as sports, film, fake news, and trends in society bonus segments!
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The night ended with the “Big Back Bandits” and the “Dino Nuggets” taking third and second
place respectively, and the teachers from HSIE, anchored by Mr Butler - the “Dukes of THAC”
taking the trophy home.

The highlight of the evening was Mrs Ford’s dancing to NUTBUSH City Limits, which sparked a
spontaneous dance movement by students at the front of stage. In sync to perfection. Dr
Gawthorne did say poetry in motion.

Thank you to everyone who participated and helped make this event a memorable success. We
can’t wait to see what next year's Year 12 has in store.

Mr Roderick Fortuin
Year 12 Advisor
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